
BASIC TRAINING REPORT 

02 NCAC 59A .0301(d)(1) requires the Division to submit documentation of participants in Basic Training 
by April 1 of each year.   

Under 02 NCAC 59A .0202(a) and .0202 (b), all supervisors are required to complete Basic Training 
within their first year of service as an elected or appointed supervisor.  

The Division is pleased to report 26 supervisor attendees at four Basic Training sessions offered in 2024: 

• January 6 – Durham, North Carolina (12)
• February 6 – Kinston, North Carolina (5)
• February 20 – Sylva, North Carolina (5)
• February 27 – Carthage, North Carolina (4)

According to Division records only one district supervisor has not met the Basic Training requirement as 
of February 27, 2024: 

District First Name Last 
Name 

Elected / 
Appointed 

Current 
Term 

Start 
Month Start Year 

Washington Guy Davenport Elected 22-26 December 1998 

Statewide, one additional supervisor has not yet attended Basic Training, but he has until September 
2024 to attend the course.  This was a mid-term appointment from 2023.   

The Division recommends sending Guy Davenport to the Inquiry Committee established under 02 NCAC 
59A .0302 for consideration. 
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